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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, February 4, 2019 11:18 PM


To: Howard Brown; Garwin Yip


Subject: "Relatively small portion"...


From the BA:


"Chinook Salmon from the Central Valley are a relatively small portion of the killer


whale diet, between 18 – 40%."


Really?!? Let me remove 40% of your annual budget...it's a relative small portion, right? Nearly half, but, still,


relatively small.


შ

Had to share....



